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STUDENT PARKING  
 
Since the community and the Board of Trustees desire to maintain a reasonable level of order and safety, all 
students on high school sites shall arrange to have a parking permit with the high school of attendance. 
Beginning with the 2011-12 school year, every S.D.U.H.S.D. student who applies for an On Campus Parking 
Permit must have completed the “California Highway Patrol Start Smart” (CHP) program with a parent or legal 
guardian.  The CP Start Smart program is a free driver safety education class which targets new and future 
licensed teenage drivers between the age of 15-20 and a parent or guardian for each student driver.  
Additionally, testimonies will be provided by officers who have investigated fatal collisions involving teens.  
Each student must have a parent or guardian present for the entire two hour course.  Students and a parent 
or guardian may attend any Start Smart course, including those offered at other S.D.U.H.S.D. high schools.  
Students and a parent or guardian may also attend a San Dieguito Alliance For Drug Free Youth Start Smart 
course.   
 
Courses will be offered at all S.D.U.H.S.D. high schools and at other locations in the community.  Students and 
their parent / guardian will only be required to complete the course one time in their high school career.  This 
policy takes place on the first day of the 2011-12 school year. 
 
Parking permits shall be issued at no charge beginning the 2014-15 school year. 
 
  
 
  


